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CCU NEWS - The Week of July 7, 2008 

Welcome to Coastal Carolina University's On-Campus Newsletter. 

View the full, online newsletter at http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter. 

This Week's News 

Amber Campbell makes U.S. Olympic Team 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=2026 
Former Coastal Carolina university All-American and current volunteer assistant coach 
Amber Campbell finished second in the hammer throw finals at the United States Olympic 
Trials on July 5 in Eugene, Ore., qualifying her for a spot on the roster at the 2008 
Olympic Summer Games in Beijing, China. 

New education schools form at Coastal Carolina University 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=2027 
The Spadoni College of Education at Coastal Carolina University has reorganized into two 
new schools - the School of Teacher Education and the School of Health, Kinesiology and 
Sport Studies - in an effort to address current and future enrollment trends. 

Coastal Carolina University awarded grants for various projects 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=2025 
Coastal Carolina University professors and graduate students have been awarded various 
grants recently that are federally funded, funded by foundations, nonprofit organizations 
or corporations. Projects range from building remote control vehicles to developing a 
shark repellant based on magnets. 

Lifelong Learning offers workshop on slavery in art 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=2024 
"Landscape of Slavery: the Plantation in American Art," a noncredit course, is being 
offered through the Osher Lifelong Learning Institute at Coastal Carolina University on 
Tuesday, July 8 and Tuesday, July 15. 

More news stories: http://www.coastal.edu/news/ 

This Week's Announcements 

The Department of Health, Physical Education and Recreation is inviting faculty and staff 
members who are 50 or older to participate in a research study at the Smith Exercise 
Science Lab. The purpose of this ongoing project, involving 50-plus individuals who 
perform at least some physical activity each week, is to examine the relationships 
between muscle strength, balance, anxiety and fear of experiencing an unintended fall. As 
part of the project, you will be asked to come to the Smith Exercise Science Lab for 
three sessions lasting no more than one hour. During these visits, participants will 
learn to use five pieces of strength training equipment, participate in a clinical 
balance test, and measure their maximal muscular strength on our computerized strength 
testing system. All information collected in the study is confidential; your name or 
identifying information will not be revealed to anyone outside of the study for any 
reason. Volunteers who participate in the program 

usually learn more about the benefits of exercise, including muscular strength, 
especially as it relates to balance and the risk of falling. If you would like to 
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participate or have additional questions, please contact yannessa@coastal.edu, or (843) 
349-6460. 

More announcements: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/ 

This Week's Events 

Monday, July 7 
Lifelong Learning offers a VISTA vs. XP course, 1 to 3 p.m., Waccamaw Higher Education 
Center, Litchfield. The course compares the features of the two operating systems. 
Knowledge of XP necessary. Fee 

Tuesday, July 8 
Volunteer Reception Center Training, 1 to 4 p.m., Horry Georgetown Technical College 
Conference Center, Grand Strand campus, Building 600. Space is limited. Call 349-6488 for 
more information or to register. 

Wednesday, July 9 
Lifelong Learning's Academy of Gardening, 10 to 11:30 a.m., Foundation Center, master 
gardener Basem Hilal discusses gardening in hot and dry conditions. Free and open to the 
public during the summer. 

More events: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/ 

This Week's Athletics News 

Baseball's Woodward Added to the Team USA National Roster 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=4524 
Coastal Carolina"s Scott Woodward has been added to the Team USA National Collegiate Team 
roster and will join the squad in The Netherlands on Wednesday. 

Women's Soccer's McColl Makes Olympic Squad for Team New Zealand 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=4522 
Coastal Carolina University women's soccer player Emily McColl has been named to the New 
Zealand Olympic Women's Soccer Team, it was announced July 3 

More athletics news: http://www.goccusports.com 

Coastal People 

Read about Coastal People: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/ 

Publication Deadlines 

Coastal Carolina University's Newsletter will be e-mailed weekly to all students, faculty 
and staff by the Office of Marketing Communications. 

Submissions should be sent to news@coastal.edu by 5 p.m. Thursday to be included in the 
newsletter, which will be sent electronically by noon the following Monday. 
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